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A Students Delegation from College of Law visit the Federal
Council

A Students delegation from the College of Law at Al Ain University of Science and Technology,
Abu Dhabi Campus, visited the Federal National Council. They were accompanied by faculty
members. The delegation was received by the member of the Federal National Council Salem
bin Nahar Al-Shehhi, who accompanied them during the visit and answered all their questions.

During the visit, the students attended a number of sessions held by the members of the
Council. They also reviewed the history of the council through a visit to the museum, which
documents the most important historical stages of the council in the country. The delegation
toured the departments and sections of the council and looked at the mechanism of work. They
also visited the exhibition organized by the Ministry of the Interior.



The student expressed their pleasure to visit the council and to get acquainted with the
mechanisms of discussing the issues of the homeland and citizens, the nature of its work and its
internal and external activities through the sessions, expressing thanks and appreciation to the
council and its general secretariat for making this opportunity available.

The visit came within the framework of Al Ain University's keenness to activate the community
partnership and organize visits for students to benefit from the experiences of others.
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